
Dear Pandacorn families,
The last month of the year did not start under favourable auspices with the 
pandemic striking our school! Fortunately, we were able to reopen for the last 
week of March, and what a week it was! We went on a field trip, had our 
ggraduation ceremony, and our year-end party. Before elaborating on those 
exciting activities, Let me tell you about the last theme of the year. This month 
we learned all about the Solar System! For example, did you know that there 
are 8 planets in the Solar System? Some of them are big like Jupiter and some 
are very small like Mercury. For art, we made a Solar System headband! We 
coloured the planets, cut them, and put them in order. We also made and 
decodecorated our own telescopes to observe the planets. Speaking of which, our 
teachers took us on a trip throughout the Solar System. During the 
presentation, we learned tons of fun facts! You probably knew that the Sun is 
not a planet but a star, but did you know that the red spot you can see on 
Jupiter is a hurricane that has churned on Jupiter's surface for more than 200 
years... Fascinating.
On Graduation Day, we received our certificates of achievements. 
On March 15th, we went on a field trip to the Gas Science Center! It On March 15th, we went on a field trip to the Gas Science Center! It was 
amazing! We played some fun games, drew on tablets, and learned how we 
use gas in our daily lives! 
On Friday, March 18, we all came to school dressed for Spring. We first 
prepared our cooking class. prepared our cooking class. We baked cupcakes. We mixed flour, eggs, milk, 
and let it sit in the fridge. We then went to the park for an egg hunt. When we 
came back to school, our desks were filled with presents! After lunch, we put 
the cupcakes in the oven and went for a walk. When we came back, the 
cupcakes were baked. The final touch was to decorate our freshly baked 
cupcakes with sprinkles and ice cream. We could not conclude the year on a 
better (and yummy) note.
This is it! It is amazing how fast this This is it! It is amazing how fast this year flew by! It has been an honour, a 
joy, and pride to be a part of your little ones' lives. The Pandacorn Team would 
like to express its extreme gratitude to the parents for their energy, support, 
and patience, especially during these unprecedented times. We will miss you 
all greatly. Once again, thank you so much.
Kind regards,
The Pandacorn Team
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Congratulations Friends!
You are Amazing!
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